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Miles	Canyon	Suspension	Bridge	closing	for	repairs

WHITEHORSE—The	Miles	Canyon	Suspension	Bridge	will	be	closed	from	September	12	to	October	31	for	repairs.

“This	work	will	ensure	that	the	bridge	will	continue	to	enhance	the	quality	of	life	for	residents	of	Whitehorse	for	many	years
to	come,”	Minister	of	Community	Services	Currie	Dixon	said.

CMF	Construction	Ltd.	was	awarded	the	$288,243	contract	to	complete	the	bridge’s	repairs	in	April.

In	October	2015	a	specialized	inspection	revealed	that	the	bridge’s	towers	and	suspension	cables	were	in	good	condition,
however,	parts	of	the	main	wood	structures	had	deteriorated.	In	April	2016,	temporary	repairs	were	made	to	the	bridge	so
it	could	be	reopened	it	in	time	for	the	summer	season.

Signs	and	barricades	will	be	put	in	place	to	prevent	access	until	the	repairs	are	completed.	
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Contact:

Michael	Edwards	
Cabinet	Communications	
867-633-7910	
michael.edwards@gov.yk.ca

Bonnie	Venton	Ross	
Communications,	Community	Services	
867-332-5513	
bonnie.ventonross@gov.yk.ca
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Stay	up	to	date	with	the	latest	Yukon	government	news	by	subscribing	to	our	RSS	feed	here:
http://www.gov.yk.ca/news/rss.html.	Or	follow	us	on	Twitter	@yukongov.
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